
SSCP LOCALITY BASED TRAINING
Solihull Safeguarding Children Partnership are pleased to offer  
locality-based training to encourage those working/ volunteering 
near to the new family hub or outreach sites to come together to 
learn. 

This training session will focus on Safeguarding Babies Under 2. 
People who wish to attend are encouraged to attend in a locality 
that they are based, work or volunteer directly with people in that 
area.

DATE

TIME

LOCATION

27.3.25

3-5 pm

Riverside 
289 Bosworth Drive 
Chelmsley Wood 
B37 5DP

BOOK YOUR PLACE NOW!

https://training.solihulllscp.co.uk/Course/CourseDescriptive.aspx?id=187

